

Dear Students,

It was announced in the press release of the Council of Higher Education (YÖK) dated 11.02.2023 (see) that university education will be remote in the 2022-2023 Spring Term due to the effects of the Kahramanmaraş-centered earthquake disaster across the country.

In this context, the Senate has decided that;

-education will be suspended between 13-19 February 2023 in our university in order to complete the preparations for the transition to the distance education system,

-to hold remote classes as of Monday, 20 February 2023.

However, our University Senate, which believes in the importance of face-to-face education, will take the necessary measures and inform you in line with the new developments within the framework of the Higher Education Council Decisions.